



Headteacher

Thursday 25th May 2023

PTA Meeting

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all of the parents/carers who took the time to complete the PTA survey.

The vast majority opted for a 9.15am meeting.

The meeting will now take place on **Tuesday 6th June at 9.15am** in the **conference room** (next to the music room).

At the meeting we will be adopting our constitution and voting for the PTA chair, treasurer and secretary.

You can also decide at the meeting if you want to be an active member of the PTA.

Please follow the link below for more information about the constitution we will be adopting and the roles of its members.

https://brampton.newham.sch.uk/our-school/brampton-pta/

Kind regards

<u>Patrick Stewart</u> ICT/Extended School Co-ordinator

